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This first issue of the Journal of Mennonite Studies includes the 
proceedings of the Symposium on Mennonite Studies in North America: 
State of the Art, held on June 10-13, 1982, at University of Toronto, St. 
Michael's College. The Symposium was sponsored by the Multicultural 
History Society of Ontario, the Mennonite Historical Society of Canada, 
and the Ethnic and Immigration Studies Program, University of Toronto. 
We also acknowledge gratefully the financial assistance that these so- 
cieties have given toward publication of this first issue. 




